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All deans, department chairs, and faculty 

members are enjoined to initiate and 

integrate the said themes in course lessons 

and activities. Office heads are likewise 

encouraged to help promote the theme in 

their offices. 

 

 

 

The Week Ahead 

Date Time Activity/ Event In-charge 
Audience/ 

Participants 
Location/ Venue 

April 11 

8:00 
am – 
5:00 
pm 

Midterm Examination 
Deans, Program 
Chairs, Faculty 

Students  All campuses 

April 12 - 
13 

8:00 
am 

Internationalization 
Orientation Seminar-

Workshop 

CIER, Office of 
the President 

Admins, Faculty 
Function Hall, Talisay (Main) 

Campus 

April 13 – 
14 

8:00 
am 

Communication and 
Social Media Training 

Workshop 
CIER 

Selected students, 
faculty, and staff 

Global Learning Café, 
Talisay (Main) Campus 

 

 Vice President for Administration and Finance Rosalinda 

S. Tuvilla, JD and Records Management Officer Rebecca 

C. Gegantoni attended the Freedom of Information (FOI) 

Bootcamp for newly designated FOI Officers on March 29-

31, 2023 at the PIA Building, Quezon City. This was 

organized by the Freedom of Information – Program 

Management Office (FOI-PMO). Tuvilla is the CHMSU FOI 

Decision Maker, while Gegantoni is the FOI Receiving 

Officer. The training-workshop included discussions and 

hands-on activities on FOI program, Information 

Disclosure, eFOI Portal Management, and FOI 

Requirements. Participants also developed Action Plans 

for promoting and strengthening FOI and took an exam to 

measure their level of understanding, skill, and expertise 

with regard to the FOI Program. 

 

 Binalbagan Campus held its first CHMSU Night with the 

theme “CHMSUans develop camaraderie through social 

engagement” on March 31, 2023 at the campus covered 

court. The University Student Government and United 

Senior Organization spearheaded the celebration. The 

event featured the turn-over of duties by student officers, a 

tribute to faculty and staff, and exchange of tokens and 

candle-lighting of 3rd year and 4th year students. Hon. 

Emilio “Dino” Yulo, Congressman of the 5th District, graced 

the occasion and gave a message of support to the school. 

 

 All four campuses had the Midterm Exams on April 3-5, 

2023. The last day of exams will be on April 11. 
 

Source: 

https://www.gmanetwork.com/news/newstv/ijuander/354189/infographic-pinoy-

food-combinations/story/ 

Highlights of the Week 


